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ELLETTSVILLE
BOARD OF ZONING APPEALS
 
 

AUGUST 15, 2000
 
Board members present: Jack Neal; President, Terry
Baker, Bill Evans.
 
Board members not present:  Bill Bastin and Paul Baugh
 
VARIANCE of ELLETTSVILLE TOWN CODE 812-45:  501 Iroquois
 
A meeting of the Board of Zoning Appeals was held on
August 15, 2000, 7:30 pm, at Town Hall. 
 Steve and Judith
McGlocklin requested a variance of Ellettsville Town
Code 812-45 to park a travel trailer at 501 Iroquois until they can
move the
trailer to a proper location.  
 
The Board or Zoning Appeals after hearing the request will
grant a 60 day variance with the condition that there will be
no water hook up
or sewage hook up.  They may have an
electrical hook up for lights and fan until they can locate a
place to park the
camper trailer.  They may not have longer
than 60 days.  As soon as they can move
to proper location
they will notify town clerk.
 
 
ADJOURNMENT:
 
Terry
Baker moved to adjourn.  Jack Neal
seconded.  Motion carried.
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